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Hello Cartography Specialty Group: It is with pleasure that I announce the 

annual CaGIS student scholarship awards. There is an award for masters 

students and an award for doctoral students who are pursing cartography or 

GIScience research. To apply, each student must complete an application 

form (available on the CaGIS student scholarship webpage), a 400-word 

statement of educational objectives, a digital transcript of coursework, 

and a letter of recommendation from a faculty member. These materials must 

be emailed to fkessler@frostburg.edu no later than 5:00 p.m. EST January 18th 
2015. Please encourage your graduate students to apply for these awards. 

This is an excellent opportunity for a graduate student to receive 

recognition for their cartographic or GIScience research. Eligibility, past 

recipients of the awards, selection criteria, and other details can be 

found at the following URL: http://www.cartogis.org/awards/scholarship.php If you have 
questions please don't hesitate to contact me. Fritz C. Kessler Director, 

CaGIS Board Professor and Chair Department of Geography 230 Gunter Hall 

Frostburg State University Frostburg MD 21532 Tel: (301) 687-4266 Fax: 

(301) 687-4495 Email fkessler@frostburg.edu 
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Northern Illinois University 
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-------------------------------------------  

 

 

http://community.aag.org/myprofile/profile/?UserKey=ec1c28e4-c944-4383-8c8a-4f255f8dd016
mailto:fkessler@frostburg.edu
http://www.cartogis.org/awards/scholarship.php
mailto:fkessler@frostburg.edu
mailto:tpingel@niu.edu
http://community.aag.org/myprofile/profile/?UserKey=ec1c28e4-c944-4383-8c8a-4f255f8dd016

